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info@gsm-design.com 

September 24, 2010 
 
 
Joseph & Robert Pohrer  
Pauly Jail Building Co. 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, IN 46062 
 
 
Re:  Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
It is a pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Pauly Jail Building Co., friends with whom we 
have enjoyed business relationships for over twenty-five years. 
 
Our practice has specialized in Criminal Justice architecture since 1985, today having participated in the 
planning of facilities across the nation, we have watched Pauly Jail evolve into one of the very finest 
Detention Contractors in the nation, with demonstrated expertise in virtually every aspect of equipment 
design and installation. 
 
Pauly Jail has been our primary equipment resource for the majority of our facilities in many states 
across the Midwest as well as in Texas and on the east coast.  Their estimating, project management, 
business integrity and installation capabilities are exceptional and have been consistently reflected in 
superb performances on our firm’s detention projects.  On the rare instances where modifications to 
their on-site work have been necessary, their attitude has placed our Client’s needs first without 
complaint or delay, the final hallmark of a truly exceptional company in whom we have come to have 
complete trust. 
 
We look forward to many more projects with Pauly Jail and recommend them without reservation to 
officials and architectural colleagues with participation in upcoming Criminal Justice projects. 
 

   
 
Sincerely, 
Goldberg, Sullivan & McCrerey Inc. 
 

              
 
               Lawrence T. Goldberg, AIA, NCARB, ASC 


